
 
 
 

January 15, 2015 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Mr. Michael Dougherty, Executive Director 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr.SE 
Salem, OR 97302 
 
RE: Docket CP-1 44 Long Distance LLC - Officer/Contact Update Change 
 
Dear Mr. Dougherty: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find this letter to notify you of the following changes to the Regulatory Contact 
information for Verizon Long Distance LLC.   
 
Effective immediately, Kathleen Sullivan - Director Product Management - Consumer and Mass Markets,  
has been replaced with Rachel McGallian.  Ms. McGallian's information is as follows: 
 

Rachel McGallian, President 
One Verizon Way, VC53S455 
Basking Ridge, New Jersey 07920 
Phone: (703) 886-8900 
Fax: (908) 630-2615 
Email: verizonlongdistance@verizon.com 

 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3002 or 
via email to cwightman@tminc.com.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Connie Wightman 
Consultant 
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